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Dear Mr. Burstein: ngg s |

This is in response to your letter dated September 15, 1982 concerning the
Electric Power Research Institute's (EPRI's) standardized 1ight water reactor
design program. In that letter you requested that we provide resources to
complement the industry's commitment to the initial phase of your program.

|
I believe that early NRC involvement in a program such as you have outlined
will prove heneficial to both of our organizatfons and will enhance the role of
standardization in nuclear power plant design. Accordingly, I will be the l2ad
individual for matters of NRC policy and resource commitments. In addition, I
have designated Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Assistant Director for Safety Acsessment
and Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Acting Chief, Standardization & Special Projects
Branch, as the individuals to help define the scope, outstanding issues, and
schedules for a review of standard reactor designs.
|

We can meet with you and your representatives as soon as practicable. The
objective of that meeting should be to provide us with a better understanding of
That understanding will enable us to more

To arrange that meeting, please contact

the details of your program.
definitively plan to meet your needs.
Cecil Thomas on (301)492-7130.
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LR Demton
Harold R. Denton, Director
Dffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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This is in responsé to your letter dated 5eptember 15, 1982 concerning the
Electric Power Research Institute's (EPRI's) standardized light water reactor
design program. In that letter, you reiterate your request that we provide
resources to complement the industry's commitment to the initial phase of
your program. You also suggest that our resources should include levels of
participation appropriate to dezl with both policy and program matters.

I believe that our involvement in a program such as~ynu have outlined will
prove beneficial to both of our organizations and will enhance the role of

Case

standardization in nuclear power plant design. Accordingly, I have designated
Mr. Darrell G. tisenhut, Director, Livision of Licensing, as the lead individual

within the Uffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation for policy mafters related to

your program. In addition, I have designated WMr. Frank J. Miraglia, Assistant
Director for Safety Assessment and Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Acting Chief, Standardi-
Zation & Special Projects Branch, as the individuals to deal with prOgram matters,

\
I recommend that you and your representatives meel with the above-named \\
individuals as soon as practicable. The objective of that meeting should
be to provide us with a better understanding the details of your program.
That understanding will enable us to more definitively plan to meet your

g

needs. To arrange that meeting, please contact Cecil Tonomas on (301) 492-1130. .

Sincerely,

Harold R, Denton, Uirector
Office of Nuclear kKeactor Regulation
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